We’re No Longer Sunsetting the Free Team Plan

This article was fetched from an rss feed(24/03/2023)

After listening to feedback and consulting our community;, it’s clear that we made the wrong decision in sunsetting our
Free Team plan. Last week we felt our communications were terrible but our policy was sound. It’s now clear that both
the communications and the policy were wrong, so we’re reversing course and no longer sunsetting the Free Team plan:

e If you're currently on the Free Team plan, you no longer have to migrate to another plan by April 14.

e Customers who upgraded from a Free Team subscription to a paid subscription between the sunsetting
announcement on March 14 and today’s announcement will automatically receive a full refund for the transaction
in the next 30 days, allowing them to use their new paid subscription for free for the duration of the term they
purchased.

e Customers who requested a migration to a Personal or Pro plan will be kept on their current Free Team plan. (Or
they can choose to open a new Personal or Pro account via our website.)

¢ In the past 10 days we received & accepted more applications for our Docker-Sponsored Open Source program
(DSOS) than we did in the previous year. We encourage eligible open source projects to continue to apply and are
currently processing applications within a couple of business days.

For more details, you can visit our FAQ. We apologize for both the communications and the policy, and vow to be an
ever-more trustworthy community member in the future.

If you have any questions, you’re welcome to contact me directly on Twitter @scottcjohnston or by emailing
scott@docker.com.
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